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April 27, 2022 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro     The Honorable Kay Granger 

Chairwoman       Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations     Committee on Appropriations 

Washington, DC 20515     Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chairwoman DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger, 

 

I am requesting $1,500,000.00 in funding for equipment and programming for outpatient drug 

rehabilitation in fiscal year 2023. 

 

The entity to receive funding for this project Self Help Movement, Inc. located at 2600 

Southampton Road, Philadelphia, PA 19116. 

 

The funding would be used to outfit the basement and first floor of the Southampton Road 

Building to expand the services they currently provide. Federal funding is needed to complete 

these renovations which would provide a safe and efficient building to continue to serve those in 

need. The project would be a valuable use of taxpayer funds because Self Help Movement 

provides critical services to address a national priority of aiding men transitioning from addiction 

to recovery. Their decades’ long track record of moving thousands of individuals away from 

addiction and to become productive members of society is a vitally needed service that is a very 

worthy use of taxpayer funds. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely, 

   

 

 

Brendan F. Boyle  

Member of Congress 

 

 

 


